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TO: MAYOR J. LEHMAN, AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

FROM: B. ROTH, DIRECTOR OF RECREATION SERVICES

NOTED: D. MCALPINE, GENERAL MANAGER OF COMMUNITY AND CORPORATE SERVICES

M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

RE: RECAP OF MARCH BREAK EVENTS 

DATE: APRIL 9, 2018 

The purpose of the Memorandum is to advise members of Council that during the March Break, the City of 
Barrie’s Recreation Services offered an assortment of exciting camps and activities for children of all ages at the 
City’s three neighbourhood community centres. Our Neighbourhood Programming Teams worked hard to put 
together an exciting line-up of Camp Samplers, Full-day Camps, Full-week Camps and Advanced Aquatic 
courses. Below are the participation statistics from the various activities that were offered over the course of the 
week.  

Full Day Camps 

Preschool Play Zone  97 

Home Alone Safety  15 

Red Cross Babysitting  19 

Full Week Camps 

March Break Madness  24 

Big Bang Science  14 

Camp Chaos  29 

Camp Samplers 

Camp Cuisine  22 

Cartooning  20 

Let’s Lego  20 

Super Spy  21 

Swim Lessons, Advanced Aquatics and Specialized Courses 

Bronze Cross and Standard First Aid with CPR C  20 

Bronze Medallion and Emergency First Aid  18 

LSS Swim and Lifesaving Instructor    8 

National Lifeguard (Pool option)  14 

March Break Swim lessons at Holly 107 

Inclusion Services 1 on 1 support 

Provided by Rec Staff/External Support Workers and 
Rec. Buddy Volunteers 

  14 

Drop in Participant Numbers 

Allandale R.C. East Bayfield C.C. Holly C.C. 

Skating Drop Ins   497   553   607 

Gymnasium Drop Ins   N/A   632   699 

Aquatic Drop Ins   951 1,596 2,554 

Total Drop Ins 1,448 2,781 3,860 

Overall a grand total of 8,551 participants were involved in March Break events. 

On behalf of the entire Recreation Services team, we want to thank all of the residents who chose to spend their 
March Break getting active at one of our centres and hope that everyone had a wonderful time. We hope you will 
join us for our Spring program session starting April 15th. 
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